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April 22, 2025 
 
 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

CANCELLATION 
 
 
 
APPLICANT: Joe Stewart 
 
APPLICATION NUMBER: CUP 214-25 
 
The Public Hearing originally scheduled before the City of The Dalles Planning Commission on 
Thursday, May 1, 2025, at 5:30 p.m. in the City Hall Council Chambers has been 
CANCELLED. 
 
The request to site and construct a storage facility at 3826 West 6th Street will not be considered 
at this time. 
 
If the application is rescheduled, a new notice will be mailed to affected property owners and 
interested parties. 
 
For more information, please contact: 
Sandy Freund, Senior Planner 
Community Development Department 
(541) 296-5481, ext. 1132 
sfreund@ci.the-dalles.or.us 
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